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          Friday 11th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
On Friday 18th March 2022, Stanton Bridge will be joining the 
rest of the UK in raising money for Comic Relief. We are asking 
all pupils to come to school on Friday wearing red and to 
donate £1.   
There will be red noses on sale during the day, please send 
money for red noses into school with your child in a named 
envelope. 

Red noses 
£1.50 each or 

2 for £2 (While stock lasts) 
 
 

Design your own 
superhero and write a short story with your hero as the main 
character. This can be presented in any way you would like, for 
example: typed, handwritten or in the form of a comic strip. 
Just make sure it is your best work and has lovely illustrations 
to go with your story.   Hand in to your teacher by Thursday 
17th March 2022, there will be prizes for the best stories in 
Nursery and Reception, Years 1 and 2, Years 3 and 4 and Years 
5 and 6. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Sofina Islam OBE  
Head teacher  

 


